Colorado QRP March 2010 Meeting minutes

March 13, 2010  10:30AM

Meeting Location: Milestone Technologies 

Call to order by President Scoot Garcia KC0HSV
Roll call – 18 members in attendance – Sign up sheet will be posted at  www.cqc.org
President’s message delivered to the attendees by Scott Garcia – Greeting and call to Order.

No Treasurer’s report.  

Secretary’s report given by Vince Kumagai KI0RB. 
The minutes from the January 2010 have been posted on the CQC web site.  A copy was provided at the meeting for review.  A call for approval of the minutes was requested.  A vote was taken and was unanimous to approve the January 2010 minutes.
Reports from Field Day chairpersons:

Al Dawkins – K0FRP – W0CQC competitive site  - The 80M Moxon antenna will be modified to improve performance.  The modification is to lengthen the beams to improve resonance.

Dick Schneider – AB0CD – The Arapahoe campsite has been reserved at Cherry Creek State park for the CQC Aloha Field Day sight – There are enough spaces for 6 campers/RVs and tent sites also available.  
Marshall Emm – Report on Winter Fox Hunt

OLD BUSINESS

Second Club Call sign has been applied for – K0CQC – The first order of business will be getting a sequential call sign and then the vanity call can be requested.

The next General meeting will be elections of officers for the club.  Nominations for officers should be sent to Marshall Emm – N1FN for inclusion on the ballot.  The next meeting will also be “Key Day”.
The Secretary needs to review the member database and send out renewals.  Check on Gabe Sellers and Steve Finch and advise as to there renewal status.

ANTENNA TRAILER STORAGE 

The plan for storing the trailer (the primary  one) is to bring it over to Mike Higgins K6AER QTH.   Prior to Field Day Vince Kumagai requested that the trailer be maintenanced.  The decking needs to be inspected and any bad pieces replaced.  The club has authorized up to $200 to be spent on the project.  A list of volunteers for this project has been taken.
NO NEW BUSINESS

Meeting adjourned.

Submitted by:  Vince Kumagai KI0RB – Club Secretary.

